## **ALL PORTS BULLETIN**



September 23, 2024

## **Obtaining a Duplicate Ballot**

TrueBallot, Inc. is serving as the Impartial Administrator for the 2024 M.E.B.A. Election. If you are an M.E.B.A. member and did not receive a ballot – or yours has been lost or destroyed – you can request a duplicate ballot in writing.

The M.E.B.A. By-Laws state, "A member shall be entitled to make a written request of the Impartial Administrator for a duplicate ballot and receive the same provided he states in his letter that he has not received his ballot or that his ballot has been lost or mutilated so that it cannot be used. Duplicate ballots shall be counted unless the original and duplicate ballot mailed to a member are both cast, in which event neither ballot shall be counted."

Please use the following Impartial Administrator contact information to request a duplicate ballot. Any written requests for duplicate ballots made to the M.E.B.A. will be referred to the Impartial Administrator.

TrueBallot, Inc. 3 Bethesda Metro Center Suite 700 Bethesda, MD 20814

Email: <u>0212401@trueballot.com</u>

Please make sure you include your address to send the duplicate ballot. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact M.E.B.A. Headquarters.